
I thank all the members in the church for their support to the work in India, without your 

support it is not possible for me to travel to several places to preach and teach the word of God.  

 

August: Apart from my regular work with the local church on 3rd I have traveled to the 

Pullmaddi church of Christ to preach in a gospel meeting. 

On 15th I have preached in thanksgiving meeting arranged by the church of Christ 

Moulalli .on 25 traveled to Chanaie and on 26th lords day preached in the local church. 

 

September: On  14th  I have preached at Siripuram church of Christ, brother Pochaiah is 

doing good work for the Lord. On 21st preached in the gospel meeting at Sadasivapet church of 

Christ. And 28th preached in a thanksgiving meeting in Bachupalli church of Christ. 

Brother, I have a humble request due to increased work I request the elders to increase 

me $ 100.00 per month which will help me to do much more work. 

 

 

At present we all are preparing for the Bible classes in January with brother Harrell and 

others from the USA. 

 

I once again thank and express my gratitude for all the members in the church for your 

prayers and for the financial support. 

 

Thankfully, 

Y.Surender. 

 


